
National/Texas Do Not Call 

The federal government and many states have created an opportunity for consumers to reduce unwanted telemarketing telephone 
calls.  Consumers simply register with the National Do Not Call Registry by telephone at 1-888-382-1222. For TTY call 1-866-290-
4236. You must call from the phone number you wish to register. You may also register by Internet at https://www.donotcall.gov. 
Inclusion of your telephone number on the National Do Not Call Registry will be effective thirty one (31) days following your 
registration. As a result of consumers registering on the national list, telemarketers must remove the registered consumer's name 
and number from their calling lists and cease calling until the consumer requests their number be removed from the list or 
discontinues service. The National Do Not Call Registry is a free service to consumers. 

Consumers in Texas may also register with Texas No-Call, which prevents telephone solicitations to residential and wireless phone 
numbers from all telemarketers operating in Texas. Within 180 days of the date a non-business number is registered it should 
appear on the published list and Texas telemarketers must cease calling. Consumers may register for the Texas No-Call list in one 
of two ways: 

1. Online at http://www.texasnocall.com for instant registration. Utilize this easy, automated method to speed your
registration. The site is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. Online registration is now free.

2. You may renew your registration through the mail at no charge. Download a copy of the printable form and mail to:

    Gryphon.ai dba Texas No Call  
 PO Box 674624
 Dallas, TX 75267-4624

There is no charge to register your residential or wireless number on the statewide “Do Not Call List.”  Your number(s) will remain 
on the list for three years. 

Texas consumers may want to consider registering with the National Do Not Call Registry since it covers national telemarketers and 
the Texas No-Call affects only telemarketers operating in Texas. 

The National and the Texas No-Call lists do not prevent all telemarketing calls from being received once a consumer is registered. 
Both registries contain exemptions on who can continue to telemarket consumers. 

To obtain this information in Spanish, please contact our business office at 325- 648-2237. 

Si usted quisiera obtener esta informacion en espanol, favor de comunicarse con nuestra oficina de negocios a 325-648-2237. 


